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The Inquiry hearing room Trillium Court, Walkerton. 

Billboard for meetings with the 
Walkerton community, July 2000. 
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➚ 

Stan Koebel, Walkerton’s water manager Frank Koebel, foreman of the Walkerton 
An aerial view of Well #5 and the surrounding area. 

in May 2000 PUC in May 2000 

David Thomson, Mayor of the 
Municipality of Brockton, which includes 
Walkerton 

Well #5 in September 2000 after it was taken out of service. 
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Michael Harris 
Premier of Ontario 

Dr. Andrea Ellis, an epidemiologist with 
Health Canada’s Public Health Branch, 
who heads the Federal department’s 
Outbreak Response and Issues 
Management Section. Dr. Ellis testified at 
the Inquiry and helped Inquiry staff with 
the investigation of the causes of the 
Walkerton outbreak. 

Expert Panel: Dr. Robert Gillham, hydrogeologist; Dr. Peter Huck, water treatment 
engineer; and Dr. Pierre Payment, environmental microbiologist 

Dr. Murray McQuigge, 

Medical Officer of Health, 

Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound Health Unit


Dave Patterson, Assistant Director, 
Public Health, Bruce-Grey-Owen Sound 
Health Unit 
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Dennis R. O’Connor, Commissioner, Paul Cavalluzzo, Lead Commission 

The Walkerton Inquiry counsel, The Walkerton Inquiry 

Brian Gover, Commission counsel, Freya Kristjanson, Commission counsel, 
The Walkerton Inquiry The Walkerton Inquiry 

The media room at the Inquiry hearings in Walkerton on June 29, 2001. 

While the hearings in Walkerton were under way, Commissioner O’Connor also held town 
hall meetings in nine Ontario municipalities. In each community he toured the water treat­
ment facilities. Here, he is being briefed at a water treatment plant in Ottawa. The plant visits 
and town halls were a component of the Part Two Report which deals with the future safety 
of Ontario’s drinking water. 
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During pauses in the hearings in Walkerton, Commissioner O’Connor presided over a series 
of public meetings with experts and parties with standing. These were aimed at the broader 
water safety and management issues dealt with in the Part Two report. In the photo, Gordon 
Miller, Ontario’s Environmental Commissioner, presenting at a public hearing at Metro Hall 
in Toronto. 

The Inquiry’s town hall meeting in Thunder Bay, hosted by the Fort William First Nation, 
one of the nine town hall meetings held across the province. 


